
Dear OLLI participants, 
 
 Thank you for signing up for my class on science activities and children’s literature 
books.  This is a topic that I have taught in my university classes and in workshops for 
teachers in the Pittsburgh area and in many other cities across the country.  I have as much 
fun teaching the class as the teachers did doing the science lessons   Hope you will too and 
I hope it gives you ideas as to how you can do fun science activities with your 
grandchildren. 
 
Contrary to the class being in the Ballroom room at the Flower Mound Senior Center, we 
will have the class in the Armadillo Room at the Senior Center.   It is room better designed 
for what we will be doing. 
 
I have attached the lessons for the first day of class, March 20.  Please bring these with you 
and prepare yourself to have fun with science!! 
 
Barbara Manner 
barbara.manner@verizon.net 


